
                                                                                                   
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 

EYFS   20th September 2023   

 
Dear Parents,  
 
Thank you for a fabulous start to school. The children seem very happy and settled.  
 
Please ensure children’s clothes are labelled, there have already been lots of missing 
uniform and we are only on week 2! A biro is a quick and simple way that seems to 
last through the washes.  
 
Please can your child have some spare clothes in their bag, we often do water and 
sand play and they may get a little wet or dirty.  
 
Now the weather is changing please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat as 
we go out in the quad in all weathers.  
 
Water bottles are for water only. Please can your child not have juice in theirs and 
they too are clearly labelled.  
 
We are very excited to get stuck into our new projects and our new learning.  
 
If you do have any questions, or something doesn’t seem quite right, then please 
speak to one of the team.  We are always happy to help.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 

EYFS Team       
  
 
 

 
 


